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IRRC 
Keystone Graduation Exams - Vote NO please! 

Dear IRRC - I am emailing to let you know that I am opposed to the Keystone Graduation Exams which you will be voting 
on Nov 21st. I stand wiith most of the 61 superintendents and all four intermediate unit directors serving students and 
taxpayers in Chester, Montgomery, Delaware, and Bucks counties in expressing my opposition to the Keystone 
Graduation Exams. More tests are not the answer for improving our educational system and our schools. 

I look forward to hearing your position on these Graduation Exams, as well as the news that the IRRC has voted this 
short-sighted proposal down. 

Sincerely, 

Kristen L Kohser, MSW, LSW 
Program Manager, Center for Injury Research & Prevention 
Project Coordinator, Center for Pediatric Traumatic Stress 
The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia 
3535 Market Street, Suite 1150 
Philadelphia, PA 19104 
(215) 590-5395 
Fax (215) 590-5425 
kosher@emaiLchop.edu 

NOV 1 8 2013 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 


